
Dear customers: 

 We want to thank you for sharing and celebrating our first anniversary on November 14, 2012. We 

counted on you since we were established as a technical services company in the security of their 

facilities and operations. We appreciate your trust and support of our management serve to protect 

their customers, employees and property. 

 During this first year, we managed to start and expand providing services to 80% of all access control 

installations in banks and cooperatives in Puerto Rico and the Caribbean, we have expanded screening 

services and access control in government agencies federal, state and municipal qualify achieving its 

records, and we have begun to provide products and services to commercial and private facilities. 

 Besides our gratitude for giving us the opportunity to serve, we reiterate continue growing in excellence 

and reliability in serving your needs. 

 On behalf of our staff (Zhaddai, Jorge and Jose David), associates and myself, we share with you our 

achievements with joy: the reason to serve! 

 Very grateful, 

Luis Rivera Oyola 

president 

Servetec Inc. 

Tel: (787)247-5084 

Cel: 787-394-9726 

Email: luis@servetec.biz 


